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As an avid motorcyclist, I’m writing to support the Lane Sharing Bill SB422. I typically 

ride 6,000 to 8,000 miles a year, with many of those miles on highways during rush 

hour. Lane sharing would greatly reduce my commute time, improve traffic for others 

on the road, and make my commute significantly safer. Legalizing lane sharing would 

greatly benefit all Oregonians.  

 

Sincerely, 

Kevin R. Miller  


